Issue: Summer 2025



ALMONDBURY SURGERY NEWSLETTER

Longcroft, Almondbury, Huddersfield HD5 8XW Tel: 01484 514555

Website: www.thealmondburysurgery.co.uk



The NHS bowel cancer screening kit can detect signs of cancer before you notice anything is wrong. If you're sent a bowel cancer screening kit, put it by the loo. Don't put it off.



We Use AI Medical Scribes



At **Almondbury Surgery**, we are committed to providing you with the highest standard of care. To help us achieve this, we use **Heide Al Scribe**, a secure and advanced tool that assists our clinicians during

consultations by documenting the conversation. This allows our clinicians to focus more on you and less on paperwork. **What is Heide AI Scribe?** Heide AI Scribe is a secure, artificial intelligence (AI) tool that listens to the consultation and creates accurate, summarised notes for your medical record. It is designed to support clinicians by saving time and ensuring your records are up to date. **Clinicians review and approve the notes captured by Heide AI Scribe before they are added to your patient record.**

Upcoming Bank Holiday Closure: Monday 25th August 2025. We will re-open on Tuesday 26th August 2025 at 8am.

Information for people with dementia - Kirklees Council

The web link goes to information for people who are worried about or affected by Alzheimers and dementia. This includes details of The Kirklees Dementia Hub which is a free information and advice service for people living with dementia, their carers, family and friends.

http://www.kirklees.gov.uk/dementia

- Kirklees Dementia Hub
- Age UK Calderdale & Kirklees, 12 New Street, Huddersfield, HD1 2AR
- 01484503908 Dementia information and advice line
- Opening times Monday to Friday 9am 5pm



Monday, 18th August

Never Give Up Day 2025

International

What is Never Give Up Day? Never Give Up Day is all about cultivating a mindset of determination.

Measles cases are rising in England. It spreads easily and can cause serious illness, especially in babies, pregnant women and those with weak immune systems. MMR vaccination is safe and offers lifelong protection. For more info, visit http://nhs.uk/MMR. The MMR vaccine is recommended for all babies and young children, but older children and adults can have it if they were not vaccinated when they were younger.

PATCHS is available for patients to submit non-urgent clinical and admin (non-clinical) requests to Almondbury Surgery via our Website. PATCHS is to be used for a minor illness that may require a prescription or simple advice from a GP.







OUR NEXT NEWSLETTER WILL BE IN AUTUMN 2025





